
Caroline County 
For Phase II, all staff will be reporting on Monday and working from the office.   
 
As far as dockets, Judge Everngam will mainly be addressing backlogged DV/PO temporary and 
final hearings in hourly increments, with no more than two parties appearing at a time.  Bail 
reviews will still be conducted through video/phone conferencing and any plea agreements in 
criminal/traffic matters will be held remotely, using telephone conferencing, as well as 
preliminary hearings, with no testimony, only proposed resolutions.   
 
There is a traffic trial set for June 12th due to time constraints re:  an interstate detainer 
agreement with Delaware.  If that matter proceeds to trial, parties will be required to physically 
appear, and we will use the video conferencing equipment with the jail when possible. 
 


